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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 9:32 AM


To: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard.Brown


Subject: Stan section


Kristin -- Stan section is attached and on the ROCON drive (can you get to that now?).


Some highlights/requests:


--focused on comments on my section


--Many of Garwin's comments on your section are about organizations; (obviously) feel free to move some


things up into the first exposure discussions for seasonal ops/SRP; you can then refer bact to those details and


focus on how that species presence overlaps with DO exposure.


--Please take a look at the discussion of DO in the attached SEP Group doc and include a ref to it (I'm not sure


if our low concern is consistent; if not, maybe let's talk).


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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